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Weekly Newsletter: WC 24th April   

 

Another busy week in school in which we have seen our second All we can ….cook! session. These 

sessions are having a great impact on sharing how to cook with our children and parents and is a 

shining example of our christian values including teamwork and love. If you are interested in attending 

the next set of sessions please let the School Office know. 

 

The children have had a road safety assembly learning all about how to keep safe on our roads. Please 

can I remind you that no bikes or scooters should be ridden on our playground. This is to ensure 

everyone keeps safe.   

After half term we are asking children to wear helmets when riding their bikes and scooters to and 

from school. Without a helmet, children will not be able to ride their bikes to and from.  

Mrs Moragrega 

 

Dates for your diary 

• Monday 1st May – Bank Holiday, school closed 

• Tuesday 2nd May – Industrial Action Day – see letter sent via Parentmail 

• Tuesday 2nd May – no choir or cooking club after school 

• Thursday 4th May – no Ethos Committee after school due to staff meeting 

• Friday 5th May – King’s Coronation Day in school – see letter sent on Parentmail 

• Monday 8th May – Bank Holiday due to King’s Coronation, school closed 

• Tuesday 9th May-Friday 12th May – Y6 SATs 

• Thursday 11th May – first Ethos Committee meeting 3.30pm 

• Wednesday 17th May – Y6 Road Safety Talk in school 

• Friday 26th May – Last day of school for half term break 

• Throughout May – KS1 SATs 

• Monday 12th June – School reopens for Summer 2 half term 

Attendance  
Year Group   Attendance 

This Week   

 Nursery 98.0% 

Reception   90.4% 

Year 1   97.1% 

Year 2  94.0% 

Year 3  94.0% 

Year 4  98.3% 

Year 5  97.0% 

Year 6  96.0% 



Worship 
This week in worship, we have been exploring the Golden Rule. The Golden Rule is based upon the 
bible’s teaching of ‘Love your neighbour as you love yourself’ and ‘treat others as you want to be 

treated’. The Golden Rule is a reminder that we should treat others in the same way that you would 
like to be treated. The Golden Rule has been written about for thousands of years and can be found in 

most religions and cultures, including Sikhi, Buddism and Islam. The Golden Rule can be used by all 
people in all situation, regardless of nation, culture, race or beliefs.  

 
We listened to the parable of the Good Samaritan and explored how the Samaritan applied The 

Golden Rule in his life to help the wounded man and care for him. We discussed how we can apply this 

rule in school and the wider community.  
 

 

‘Do all you can’ Golden Broom Award Winners:  
Year 2 – well done for working hard to keep tidy. 

 

Whole school 

from 5th 

September  

92.9 

 
Classes over 96% get to take a spin of the wheel and have the chance to earn money for their end of 

year treat.  
Well done Year  

Year 5’s end of year money pot now stands at £11. Year 6 have £3.  
The leaders are still year 4 with £14 in the pot of an end of year treat.  



Play Leaders’ Stars of the Week:  
KS1: Effie 

KS2: Harrison 

Christian Values Champion 

 

Star of the Week 
 
 

Year 6 

Lexi for showing teamwork by being helpful to her 
peers in class. 

Paige for being a fantastic prefect and a lovely 
student to have in class. 

Year 5 

Lacey R for showing great teamwork and 
leadership as sports leader this week. 

Jacob for trying hard to be his best all week. 

Year 4 

Amy for always showing generosity and love to 
others. 

Keira for super listening and effort in all lessons. 

Year 3 

Amelia for demonstrating teamwork  Liam for working hard all week  

Year 2 

Neva for always showing respect in school!  Henry for showing a fantastic effort in maths!  

Year 1 

Rory for showing teamwork and love to his friends 

and all round school.  

Raheli for putting 100% effort into everything she 
does and being an excellent role model. 

Reception 

Aashir for displaying respect to his friends and 
teachers. 

Amelia for being a kind friend in Reception. 

Nursery  

Draven for working so well others Eleanor for settling in so well 

 



Visit our Twitter Pages 
Please visit your child’s class Twitter page to see all of the amazing work that is happening each week. We are 

using Twitter to really showcase the incredible curriculum opportunities that our children receive at Westleigh! 
 

Westleigh School: @WLMPrimary 
Nursery: @WLMNursery 

Reception: @ReceptionWLM 
Year 1: @WLMYear1 

  Year 2: @WLMyear21 
 Year 3: @WLMYear3 
Year 4: @WLMYear4 
Year 5: @WLMYear5 
Year 6: @WLMYear6 

 


